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	This Week: February 26 – March 2
We had a good week! We are working hard on identifying words that rhyme. We are excited to start word families and celebrate reading month with more reading activities. We did a great job trying to tie blankets on Monday. We were able to make 28 blankets! In religion we are talking a lot about prayer – how to pray, when we can pray, where we can pray.
	Next Week: March 5 – 9
Monday: No School, Winter Break
Tuesday: Music
Wednesday: Music, Library
**Literacy Night for preschool and Y5!!

Thursday: Gym, Show and Tell: Something that starts with “y” or “j”
Friday: Art, Computer, Spirit Day
**Flashlight Friday!! If you have a flashlight you can send with your child, please do so! We will read in the dark with our lights!!!

	Special Weekly Topics
· Letter of the Week: y and j
· Number of the Week: 6-10
· Nursery Rhyme: Itsy Bitsy Spider
Special Monthly Topics

· Writing our first and last names with capital and lowercase letters
· Prayer: Glory Be
· Math: Measurement, Counting and creating sets of objects, More/Less, Adding/Subtracting, Creating arrangements
· Reading: Rhyming, Fairy Tales, Poetry, Fiction, Non-fiction
· Letters: y, j, p, r, n, m, h, b
	March is Reading Month

We will be doing some fun reading activities all month! We are encouraging reading at home. Every time your child read’s a book or you read a book to your child, they can color a coin, cut it out, and send it back to school. Let us know when you need more coins to color! The kids have read 10 books so far! Their goal is 300! Read, Read, Read! 
Service Project

Kindergarten and Young Fives are collecting school supplies for schools in the City of Saginaw. If you would like to donate anything, please send it in by Friday, March 16.

	Report Cards and Conferences

Report cards will come home on Monday, March 19.

Parent Teacher Conferences will take place on Thursday, March 22 from 1-3pm and 4:30-7pm. There are just enough time slots for all of you! Although a spring conference is not required, I would love to meet with all of you to discuss your child’s progress. Please call the school office beginning on Monday, March 12 to schedule a time.
	Literacy Night

Please RSVP if you are coming on Wednesday night for our Pajama Jam!!!
When I Grow Up Presentations

Help your child think about what they want to be when they grow up and why. Practice a little presentation and they can dress like people who work in that job. Presentations will be on Friday, March 16 at 11am. You are welcome to come watch!


We are Nouvel, called by Christ to learn, love, and lead…courageously.


